
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellcatholicparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

SIXTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME (Year A) 
Sunday 16th February 2014 - Education Sunday   

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Saturday 15th Feb. 6.00 p.m. (Ellen Ryan RIP) 

Sunday 16th Feb. 8.30 a.m. (The Parish) 

  10.30 a.m. (Cyril Nicholls RIP) 

Tuesday 18th Feb. 7.00 p.m. (Fr. Peter Morgan) 

Wednesday 19th Feb. 10.30 a.m. (Sheryl Cole - in thanksgiving) 

Thursday 20th Feb. 12.05 p.m. (The sick & housebound in the parish) 

Friday 21st Feb. 10.30 a.m. (The bishop & clergy of the diocese) 

Saturday 22nd Feb.  6.00 p.m. (Mildred & Philip Underhill RIP) 

Sunday 23rd Feb  8.30 a.m. (The Parish) 

  10.30 a.m. (Paul Chasteauneuf - Month Mind) 
    

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m.- 5.45 p.m. 

EXPOSITION 
Wednesday after Mass until noon 
ROSARY  
Friday 10.00 a.m.  
ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7.00 p.m. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Sat 15th Feb - Ellen Ryan RIP (Mary Coupe’s intention). Sun 16th Feb, 10.30am 
- Cyril Nicholls RIP (Veronica Nicholls’ intention).  Tues 18th Feb - Fr. Peter 
Morgan (Parish intention). Wed 19th Feb - In thanksgiving (Sheryl Cole’s 
intention). Sat 22nd Feb - Mildred & Philip Underhill RIP (Cynthia Rosevear’s 
intention). Sun 23rd, 10.30am - Paul Chasteauneuf RIP (Month Mind Mass). 

REQUIESCAT IN PACE  
Many of you will have very fond memories of Jim Quinn, both for his 
own sake and for his beautiful flute playing during Mass when he was 
visiting Cornwall. Sadly Jim died on 1st February and his Requiem Mass 
is in Putney on 20th February. Please remember him and pray for the 
repose of his soul. 

BAPTISM  
This Sunday, 16th February at 12.15pm we welcome Zachary Ripano 
into the family of the Church through the Sacrament of Baptism. Please 
pray for him, his parents and his godparents as they make this 
commitment to Christ and his Church.  
Next Sunday, 23rd February at 12.15pm we welcome Enya Morgan and 
Ebony O’Brien into the family of the Church through the Sacrament of 
Baptism. Please remember them in your prayers. 

PASTORAL CO-ORDINATING GROUP  
Meeting this Tuesday 18th February at 7.30pm in Cuthbert Mayne 
Room. Agendas will be sent by email. 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM  
There will be no Catechism on Wednesday 19th February as it is school 
half-term. The next Catechism session will take place on Wednesday 26th 
February at 4.30pm. 

PARISH LUNCH - Sunday 2nd March 
This year the Parish Lunch being held at Trenython Manor which, for 
those of you who do not know it, is just the other side of Tywardreath on 
the road to Golant and Fowey. The cost of the three course lunch will be 
£16.95, with a two course option costing £13.93. Children under the age 
of 14yrs are offered the roast dinner at half the adult price or alternatively 
there is a two course children’s menu available at a cost of £4.95 (ie 
sausage & chips with ice-cream for desert).  Trenython Manor has good 
parking facilities and easy access for those whose mobility is limited. The 
meal is booked for 1.00pm with arrival time at the Manor from 12.30pm 
onwards. If you wish to join in this annual celebration of our parish life 
please make sure you put your name on the list in the Porch, together with 



your menu choices as soon as possible - next weekend will be the last 
opportunity! If you have already signed up but not indicated your choice 
of menu, please make sure you have done this by next weekend. Don’t 
forget that payment for the lunch (either handed to Fr. Peter or passed into 
the Parish Office) should be made in advance please, cheques made 
payable to ‘PRCDTR St. Austell Parish’. Thank you. 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE  
Next meeting: Tuesday 25th February at 2.00pm. 
CWL Promotion Weekend: After all masses on weekend of 1st/2nd 
March members will be promoting the work of the Catholic Women’s 
League with displays and a cake stall, giving parishioners an opportunity 
to find out more about the CWL and how to become involved themselves. 
PALM CROSSES 
Please return your old palm crosses and place them in the basket in the Narthex. 
These will be burnt on Ash Wednesday, 5th March, to provide the ashes. 

LENTEN REFLECTIONS - “CATHOLICISM”  

The Catholic  Faith as you have never experienced it before! 
A ground breaking educational series. 

Witness the most significant story ever told For the first time, in 
breathtaking, high definition cinematography, the beauty and truth of the 
Catholic Faith is illustrated in a rich, multimedia experience. Journey with 
acclaimed author, speaker and theologian Fr. Robert Barron to more than 
50 locations throughout 15 countries. Be illumined by the spiritual and 
artistic treasures of this global culture that claims more than one billion of 
the earth’s people. From the sacred lands of Israel to the beating heart of 
Uganda, from the glorious shrines of Italy, France and Spain, to the 
streets of Mexico, Calcutta and New York City, the mystery of 
CATHOLICISM is revealed. Discover the full meaning of the Faith. 
Sessions are at 7.30pm, after Evening Mass, during Lent, on Tuesday  
11th., 18th., 25th. March and 1st. and 8th.April. Further Sessions will 
probably take place during the Autumn. For further information see 
Notice Board in the Narthex. 
 COME AND JOIN US ON AN AMAZING JOURNEY!! 
DEVON AND CORNWALL REFUGEE CENTRE  
Blankets, duvets, warm clothing and curtains are urgently needed. If you are able 
to donate any of these items you may leave them next to the food baskets in the 
Narthex (clearly marked for the Devon and Cornwall Refugee Centre please). 
Alternatively please contact Judith Pollard who is going up to the Refugee centre 
in Plymouth in a week’s time, tel: 01726 71920. 

LENTEN SOUP BRUNCH 
Every Friday after Mass during Lent last year, Sue Dugmore and Win Cartledge 
served a homemade soup brunch which, as well as raising funds for the 
Romanian Challenge Appeal, became a  well supported part of our church social 
life. Unfortunately they are unable to run the Brunch this year but if any 
parishioners would like to take it on for this Lent, please let Fr. Peter know. 
Thank you. 

WORLD APOSTOLATE FATIMA NATIONAL PILGRIMAGE  
10th - 17th July 
This popular annual pilgrimage costs £649 which includes return flights from 
London Heathrow to Lisbon, half board in a comfortable hotel close to the 
shrine, taxes and three coach tours. The pilgrimage is led by Fr. Gerard Kelly 
from Birmingham. For further details contact the National Organiser, Mike 
Daley, on Tel: 01793 829381 or by email at: mike.daley@o2.co.uk 

FOWEY RETREAT - Lent Preparation Day  
Saturday 1st March   10.00am - 4.00pm 
Cost: £15 includes light lunch. Telephone Fr. Robbie Low on: 01208 871517 for 
details and booking.  

SALESIAN DAY - ‘Let us Draw Upon the Spiritual Experience of Don 
Bosco in order to walk in holiness according to our specific vocation’ 
Saturday 1st March at St. Mary immaculate, Falmouth. Fr. Martin Poulsom, a 
Salesian priest from Battersea, London, will be leading the day which starts with 
Mass at  10.00am. There will be a shared lunch (order a pasty on the day) which 
ends with Benediction at 3.00pm. All are very welcome.  
COLLECTIONS  
The parish collection total below does not include Standing Orders which 
average at £330 per week. All cheques should be made payable to ‘PRCDTR St. 
Austell Parish’.  
Parish Collection: £510.50; Candles: £18.54; Coffee: £13.71; Cafod Ethiopia 
Jar: £5.03; APF: £24.91 ; Keep Fit Group: £20.00; Parish Maintenance Fund: 
£6.17. 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Please remember in your prayers all those in the parish who are sick or 
housebound. 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives 

Karen Waters - Tel: 01726 842372 

Pat Whitehouse - Tel: 01726 814415 

Diocesan Safeguarding Office  

Tel: 01364 645390 

“You have made us for yourself, 
O Lord, and our hearts 

are restless until they rest in you.” 

(St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 


